
Director, ICAR-ATARI, Hyderabad visit to NFDB Hyderabad 

Dr. Shaik N. Meera, Director, ICAR-ATARI, Hyderabad and Dr. S. V. Suresha, Vice Chancellor, 

UAS, Bangalore visited NFDB and discussed with Dr L. Narasimha Murthy, ARS, Chief 

Executive, NFDB about the KVK-collaborated projects.  

 

 



 


